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1.National Stock Exchange of 
India Limited 
Exchange Plaza 
Plot No. C/1, G Block, Bandra Kuria 
Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai - 400 051 

CODE:IFCI 

2. BSE Limited 
Department of Corporate Service 
Phiroze JeeJeebhoy Tower 
Dalai Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 

CODE:500106 

LIMITED 
aTri7F1:1/ aqt filkas 

(A Government al India Undertaking} 

(11M ni#'i 1Trf11) 

August 19, 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Change in Director. 

Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 read with Schedule III of the 
SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this 
is to inform that Shri Surendra Behera (DIN 09784122) has tendered his 
resignation vide email dated August 19, 2025 as Non-Executive Non-
Independent Director on the Board of the Company, with immediate effect, due 
to his personal reasons. Accordingly, Shri Behera ceased to be Director on the 
Board of IFCI w.e.f. August 19, 2025. 

2. The resignation email received from Shri Behera is enclosed as Annexure-
I. 

This is for your information and record. 

Yours faithfully 

For IFCI Limited 

(Priyanka Sharma) 
Company Secretary 

Encl.: As above 
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Outlook 

Re Resignation from the board of directors of IF° LTD as Nominee Director of LIC of India with 

immediate effect 19.082025 

From behera surendra 

Date Tue 8/19/2025 4:29 PM 

To CEO MD 

Cc 	Priyanka Sharma 

CAUTION:** External Email - Treat hyperlinks and attachments in this email with caution unless you recognize 

the sender and know the content is safe. ** 

Dear sir I would like to inform you that due to my personal reasons I not able to continue in the 

Honorable Board of IFCI LTD 
Kindly accept my request for the resignation with immediate effect.I must thankyou and my 

organisation LIC for giving me the opportunity to serve you.I must remember your support and 
cooperation and hospitality the management has extended to me during my tenure, Thanks and 

Regards, 	yours faithfully.surendra behera. 
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